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Catamount Messenger 4.2.20

Catamount Families,

We hope that you are all doing well and want you to know that we miss having your kids at school with us
every day. Thank you for your patience and understanding as we get prepared for remote learning. Here
are some Panther Creek updates for you:

Advanced Placement (AP) Exams

Students that were already signed up to take AP exams in May of this year should have received
information about how College Board has changed their testing. If students want to take part in the online
testing from home, they will need to decide on their test date and follow all directions provided by College
Board. Information about testing will be posted on their website starting on April 3. Please see this link for
additional details: https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap /news-changes/coronavirus-update

Remote Learning - Starts the Week 0f4/13/20

Period 2 teachers reached out to their students last week to check on whether kids had access to an
appropriate device and internet connection while we are participating in remote learning. If you need to
update your status or have not responded, please contact your Period 2 teacher.

We are providing a great deal of general information about what our remote learning will look like when
we start new learning the week of 4/13. Please review this document:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jwXj0]19WZXWxTttip45vKc61HyNghwv/view. Your child’s teachers will
start reaching out to you prior to the start of remote learning to give you their specific weekly schedule and
expectations of learning activities for the week.

After reviewing the information provided, if you have additional questions, you can use this link to submit
your question(s):

https://docs.google.com /forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffLLH2ydw5amH3j5QjBq7]PZml]B7x 008KpEy7MC5xd-
R A/viewform.

We will review the questions and create an FAQ that will be posted on our school website as we respond.

Grading & Seniors

As you may have seen in the news, there is a great deal of discussion surrounding grading for this semester
including the impact it will have on our Class of 2020. We are still waiting on district guidance and you will
receive additional information as soon as it is available. In the meantime, we are continuing to prepare for
our remote learning.
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WCPSS Remote Learning and Community Resources

Please see the following website for district updates, academic resources, technology troubleshooting
information, and community resources for food and well-being. https://www.wcpss.net/Page /42068

Prom
We want to make you aware that our prom scheduled for May 16 at the Sheraton Imperial hotel has been
cancelled in order to maintain the safety of our students and staff.

Registration for 20-21
Counselors have been working on reviewing registration choices for 2020-21. If you have questions
regarding registration, please contact your child’s counselor from the chart below:

Student Group Counselor
(Last Name)
A-Da Ms. Morgan Graves
(mgraves@wcpss.net)
De - Ji Ms. Beverly Davis
(bdavis@wcpss.net)
Jo- Mo Ms. Amie Graham
(agraham4@wcpss.net)
Mu - Se Mr. James Gross
(jgross@wcpss.net)
Sh-7Z Ms. Pam Savage
(psavage@wcpss.net)

Thank you for your continued support of Panther Creek High School!
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